
PREEMIE TEA 
      

 

 

 

February 21 1:00PM-3:00PM 

Was your child born prematurely? Are you looking to 

build relationships with similar families in the 

community? Come to our Preemie Tea in partnership 

with North Burnaby Neighborhood House! Join us to 

create friendships, enjoy snacks, drinks, celebration 

and company for all caregivers of a premature infant.  

Space is limited, if interested, please register with 

Hannah Eby at Hannah.eby@gobaci.com (IDP 

Contact) OR  Simone Brandl simoneb@burnabynh.ca 

(NBNH Contact) 

4908 Hastings Street, Burnaby 
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